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The consultation will run from 21 November 2018 to 15 January 2019  
and will be available to view at www.nottscc.gov.uk/fap 

Anyone can comment on the arrangements up to 15 January 2019 by: 

•	� completing the online response form on the public website www.nottscc.gov.uk/fap
•	 Emailing fairaccess@nottscc.gov.uk 
•	� writing to Fair Access Consultation, Support to Schools Service,  

County Hall, West Bridgford, NG2 7QP.

on Nottinghamshire’s arrangements for the 
admission to school of vulnerable children who have 

not been able to secure a place through the usual 
admissions process (Fair Access)

haveyour
say...


